Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

February 2, 2022

ADVISORY
to Division Memorandum No. 9, s. 2022, re: Turn-over of ICT Equipment to Teachers
under Bayanihan (R.A. 11494)

To: All Concerned

In connection with the Division Memorandum No. 9, s. 2022, re: Turn-over of ICT
Equipment to Teachers under Bayanihan (R.A. 11494) scheduled on February 8, 2022 at
Provincial Gymnasium, Capitol Compound, Sorsogon City, this Office informs all concerned
that the activity is moved to February 16, 2022, 9:30 am at the same venue.

For your information and guidance.

20/

JOSE L. DONCILL'O, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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